
Dear Committee Administrator, 

This Draconian bill most certainly infringes on 2nd Amendment rights, in defiance 

of our Constitution.  However well-intended it may be, the net effects will be to 

deny Constitutional rights for non-dangerous people whose only crime-- if that-- 

may have been to engage in a physical scuffle.  To truly do justice, the wording of 

SB 525 should be amended to ensure that only REPEAT violent criminals are so 

denied.  An isolated physical altercation does not make a person dangerous. 

Sincerely, 

Bobbie Piety 
 


